
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 9/7/2012 9:45:18 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Safety Forum

Repeat

Michelle

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 07, 2012 9:23 AM 
To: Cooke, Michelle 
Subject: Safety Forum

Will this be a repeat of what was held in SFO or will it be different ?

Notice of Safety Leadership Conference

October 23, 2012 
9 am - 11:30 am

California Public Utilities Commission 
320 West 4th Street, Auditorium
Los Angeles

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Commission will host a Safety Leadership 
Conference targeted to Board Members and Senior Leadership of organizations for whom the 
CPUC has regulatory oversight. The conference will focus on how Boards and Executive 
Leadership impact organizational success in the area of safety culture and safety practices and 
what Boards and Executive Leadership can do to address those organizational failures. 
Commissioners from the CPUC and/or their advisors may attend and participate in the 
conference. While a quorum of the CPUC may attend the symposium, no action will be taken.
If you have any questions, please contact Michelle Cooke by electronic mail at 

mle@epue.ea.gov or at (415) 703-2163.
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